
 

 

 

 
● Calendar of Events
● We would like to welcome in our new members this year. 
       This is a great time for prospective and new members to get involved with in club
       functions, and meet the other members. Club functions, weekly shoots. Committee
       Functions. We have some committee lead openings. Make your position noted at our
       next meeting
 *    Fall building raffle.Winners are1st Linda Daniel,2nd Jesse Blackwell
       3rd Mike Orsi. Building plans are underway, set to start this spring.
● Friday night trap have been strong. Schedule is out, please check to see when your 

work night is, this can be found on our web page calender.
●  We are looking for extra help weekly. These events

are important to the continued success of our club. 
*    Archery Club dates are Jan 2nd, 30th ,Feb 27th and the shoot off is March 27th. Club 
       Helpers are needed day prior for set up, and tear down after the shoot. Please see
       your committes leads for detail and times.
*     Had had our WNYTL come here in October . Thanks to all who helped out
       Shoots went  well. Roadrunner set for last Saturday in April. Help is needed.
*     If you would like to have this News Letter e-mailed to you . E-mail louschutze@
● yahoo.com.
● Jim Mize is the Head of our Web page .Google Glencoeconservation.com for your

 latest updates . All news letters are posted on this site.
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  Over the last few months The Society has been busy hosting many events ie; Archery and Trap 
shoots along with the Building fund raffle all have been very beneficial for the Society.  We have 
faced many challenges in the past year , but are continuing on. 
 
  It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events
therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these
issues and help with solutions. I look forward to seeing you all .

We would like to welcome 13 new members. Reminder to sponsers it is your responsbliity to
notify your new member, dues must be paid before November meeting for acceptence.
All regular members reminder that your annualy dues are due before the gavel drop of our
October meeting

I would just like to thank everyone who has helped out in the past year. We will continue on 
and support any guidelines as they change. 

Hope to see you all there

GC President
Craig

    

  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

  

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Board member

Or one of the 
other Officers. 
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